
SIT AT THE 
TABLE!
The Ontario Association of Children’s Aid Societies is looking 
for participants to join a provincial roundtable to support 
2SLGBTQ+ children and youth involved with the child welfare 
system.

Participants must:
Identify as part of the 2SLGBTQ+ community
Work for an organization focused on engaging with 2SLGBTQ+ 
children, youth, and/or families in Ontario

We will meet virtually on a quarterly basis to share knowledge 
and strategize about how to best support 2SLGBTQ+ children 
and youth all across Ontario.

Submit your interest by 
November 25th, 2022 to 

Jacob Stokl at:
jstokl@oacas.org
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